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GENERAL INFORMATION 

 The President of the Panel of Commissaires received correspondence from Slipstream 

Cycling Club detailing the reasons for their non-attendance to the Technical Meeting 

and subsequent failure to pay the registration fees. The President of the Panel of 

Commmissaires is of the view that the reason was indeed legitimate and has thus re-

instated members of the Slipstream Cycle Club to compete in the National Road Cycling 

Championships 
o All penalties and fines as stated in Communique No.3 remain the same for the 

club 

 

 The President of the Panel of Commissaires received correspondence from Stephen 

Aboud – Unattached cyclist. The President of the panel recognized that Mr. Aboud was 

not on the TTCF mailing list and thus as an unattached cyclists was not aware of the 

registration deadlines etc. The decision therefore was taken to allow Mr. Aboud to 

compete but will be fined TT$100 for late registration.  

 

 Updated Start Lists for the Time Trial and Road Race will subsequently be distributed 


